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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The performance of ‘The Lion King’ by Year 5 and 6 was an absolute treat… I was so proud of everyone. There were 

many absolutely amazing solo performances with convincing acting and beautiful singing, which touched me 

emotionally and I went away from the evening filled with pride. Using St Dunstan’s as a venue provided us with 

much better lighting, staging and sound quality. Plus we were able to use the expertise of staff and students there. 

We are extremely grateful to St Dunstan’s for their hospitality and help. I would also like to extend a thank you to 

the many parents that helped with make-up, set design and costumes, whose input really made the performance 

a visual treat. Finally, a huge thank you to my staff who have worked tirelessly – including their weekends to make 

the performance what is was – the end of the academic year is always busy for teachers and I am extremely 

grateful to the extra effort that all my staff put in to provide these opportunities. What a triumph! 

 

You should have received your child’s report yesterday – please can you return the feedback slip as soon as you 

are able. Thank you to parents who have returned theirs already.  

 

With warm wishes                                                                                                                 

     
Jo Hale     

    

                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                

             

                                                                                                                                                                             

                      

 

               

 

 

Class Attendance 

Please see below class attendance 

figures for last week:  
 

Year R:  96.1% 

Year 1:  91.7% 

Year 2:  97.1% 

Year 3:  98.8% 

Year 4:  93.3% 

Year 5: 94.6% 

Year 6: 94.3% 
 

Congratulations to Year 3 for having 

the highest attendance last week!  
 

Quote of the week 

 

Don’t cry because it’s over, 

smile because it 

happened. Anon 

Parent Survey 

 

Dear parents,  

 

As we come towards the end of this 

academic year, I would appreciate you 

taking 10 minutes to complete the parent 

survey to give your opinions about our school. 

The results and comments from this survey will 

then lead into our priorities for next academic 

year.  

 

Click on the link below to access the survey 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SWULV/ 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with 

this.  

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SWULV/
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Important Dates for the rest of this term   
 

Monday 15th July No extra-curricular clubs this week 

Year 6 treat day at school 

Tuesday 16th July Year 2 Recorder Concert 

Sports Afternoon for Avalon House 

Wednesday 17th July Leavers’ Service St Nicholas’ Church 2pm (parents welcome) 

Osmington Residential Meeting for Year 5 parents 5.30pm 

Friday 19th July  No Swimming  

Final Celebration Assembly – for invited parents 9am 

School Leavers’ Assembly for Year 6 parents 1.45pm 

Leavers’ Race 2.30pm 

Last Day of Term – finish for the summer… 

 

Leavers’ Assembly and Race 

Please note the Leavers’ Assembly next Friday 19th July will now take place at 1.45pm. 

The race will be at 2.30pm. We hope you can make it! 
 

Gentle Reminder 

Please can all Year 6 parents make sure 

they log into School Money and clear 

any monies owed by the end of term. 

Thank you. 

Music Tuition for 2019/2020 

We have peripatetic tutors coming into 

school every week to teach Yrs 3-6 

various musical instruments: At present 

we have keyboard, guitar, drums, flute, 

and violin.  

If your child is interested please inform 

the school office who can forward your 

contact details onto tutors so they can 

liaise directly with you. 

FWPS School Disco 

The school disco will take place tonight.  

 

Please see details below: 

 

Years R, 1 & 2: 6.30pm-7.25pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: 7.30pm-8.45pm 

 

Entrance - £2 

Drinks – 50p 

Snacks – 50p 

 

Once parents have signed their children 

in, they are requested to leave the site. 

Children will be supervised by the FWPS 

and School staff. 
 

Sports Afternoon for Avalon House 

As a reward for having received the most team points this term, the School Council 

have decided to hold a sports afternoon for members of Avalon house on Tuesday 

16th July. Please make sure that your child, should they wish to take part, has their full 

PE kit in school.  

Mr Wheat 

FWPS Raffle 

The raffle was drawn today – thank you to all 

those who donated prizes. 

Reminder 

No extra-curricular clubs next 

week. 


